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On Monday, 25 October 2021, the Board of Management met and: 

• Conducted a Deep Dive on Disaster Management Preparedness; 

• Noted the progress on action items by the Domestic, Family Violence and Vulnerable 
Persons Command; 

• Noted the update on the Service Delivery Program; 

• Noted the update on the ongoing COVID-19 response; 

• Noted the Organisational Vaccine Report; 

• Noted the update on the Commissioned Officers Promotion Process; 

• Noted the proposed 2021/22 District Growth allocation pursuant to the Government’s 
Commitment to deliver an additional 1450 by the end of FY 2024/25; 

• Noted the QPS recruitment video and associated presentation; 

• Endorsed the Public Safety Business Agency to QPS Operating and Capital budget 
distributions to the Commissioner of Police for consideration as the Accountable Officer; 

• Noted the contents of the Finance Performance report as at 30 September 2021; 

• Noted and endorsed the Inspections Teams Internal Audit Functions Charter 2021; and 

• Noted and endorsed the Internal Audit Charter. 
 
The Board also considered the DJAG Coronial Reporting Arrangements – progress report as at July 
2021: 

o endorsed the QPS progress report on the implementation of the Coroner’s 
recommendation for July 2021 for submission to the Minister; 

o noted the QPS’s implementation of the recommendations will be published online; and 
o recommended the Commissioner signs the Ministerial Submission to progress the 

report to the Minister for approval. 
 

• Noted the Commissioner’s Report; 

• Noted the People Dashboard Report; 

• Noted the September 2021 CIO ICT Report; 

• Noted the Audit and Risk Committee Risk Report; and 

• Noted the minutes for the Executive Leadership Team and Committee meetings held since 
the last Board of Management. 

 
The next Board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 21 December 2021. 


